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January 2024

VIRTUE: UNITY

Jan 23- Jr. Boys’ Volleyball Tournament
      24- Jr Girls’ Volleyball Tournament
      24- Bell Let’s Talk Day
      22- CSC Meeting @ 7pm
      29- Feb. 1 - CARNAVAL WEEK 
Feb   2- PA Day - No school
      13- Report cards available on My Portal

   13- Valentine’s Day & Shrove Tuesday
celebrations

      14- Ash Wednesday
      

For up to date
info, calendar
of events and

messages

St. Valentine’s Day Celebrations 
Tuesday, February 13, 2024

This year, Ash Wednesday and St.
Valentine’s Day both fall on February
14th. Ash Wednesday is a sombre
occasion that marks the beginning
of the 40 days of Lent, and all
students in our Catholic schools
must celebrate Ash Wednesday on
the day recognized by the Church to
properly mark the start of Lent.
Therefore, we will be combining our
Shrove Tuesday celebrations and the
St. Valentine’s celebration on
February 13th. 

Lego Club
We thank Ms. Kennedy and
Ms. Carrera for their
organization of our Primary
LEGO CLUB

The schedule will be as
follows:
Wednesdays: Grade 2
Thursdays : Grade 3
Fridays: Grade 1

Students will come to the
Library at lunch recess to
build, play, and have fun!

Homework Club
We thank Ms. Garofalo and
the intermediate student
leaders who have taken on a
weekly club that promotes
students to come and quietly
work independently. Our
student leaders have been
essential in providing
assistance. It takes a
village and we’ve got 
a great one here!

Junior Volleyball
After a couple of months of
Intramural volleyball we
now have established our
junior teams and we thank
Ms. Bianchi & Mr. DiNunzio
and the Intermediate
Student leaders that are
taking our athletes to their
area tournaments. Have
fun and best of luck!!! 

The month of February marks 
the beginning of ‘Black History Month’.
During the month of February at Notre
Dame, we will be celebrating the
accomplishments and contributions of
Black Canadians and Americans, and their
central role in our history. We will be
reflecting on the impact these pioneers and
leaders of the Black community have had,
in our communities and countries. We will
celebrate and honour the legacy these
individuals have laid for future generations
to follow. We will be organizing a
committee from the student body to help
with morning announcements, initiatives,
and collaboration. Any interested students
are encouraged to speak to Mrs. Visconti or
Mrs. Khan next week.

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/#/home
https://stjohnchrysostomne.archtoronto.org/
http://nde.ycdsb.ca/


We thank the hard work of
the French and Phys Ed.

teachers for organizing this
great Canadian tradition. We
look forward to the fun time
to be had by all. Let’s keep

our fingers crossed for ideal
conditions for our outdoor

winter play day.


